
Welcome Back Students
We're so glad to see you again!

Friday, January 13th   I   4 - 5 pm   I   Boyd 308 (The Matrix)

Light refreshments will be provided. Click here to RSVP for this event.

https://ugeorgia.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_4Tkda1khTsvyHc2


Things we'll talk about:
Math Peer Mentor Program

Directed Reading Program

New Faculty Introductions

Undergraduate Research Opportunities

Light refreshments will be provided. Click here to RSVP for this event.

The University of Georgia is committed to providing access 
and reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities. Please contact us 

via phone at 706-542-2211 if you need to make specific requests to attend this event.

https://ugeorgia.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_4Tkda1khTsvyHc2

